
 
 

NOTICE OF COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE 
NEW PARKING METERS ON ABBOT KINNEY BLVD 

  
The Office of Councilmember Mike Bonin and the City of Los Angeles Department of Transportation (LADOT) 
will host a Community Open House in Venice to discuss the proposed installation of new smart parking 
meters, metered motorcycle parking, and micromobility stations along Abbot Kinney Boulevard in early 2020. 
 
LADOT recently implemented LA ExpressParkTM demand based parking pricing into the Venice area and plans 
to expand the program to the Abbot Kinney corridor in the near future. The LA ExpressParkTM program uses 
an intelligent parking management system to manage smart parking meters that will accept coins, credit 
cards, and payment via mobile apps to pay for parking. 
 
LADOT will present details about the project at the Open House, will answer questions, and will accept 
comments from the public. 
 

 
 

Time and Place of Open House: 

6:00 PM to 8:00 PM, 

Thursday, January 9, 2020 

 

Westminster Avenue Elementary School 

1010 Abbot Kinney Blvd. Venice, CA 90291 

In case you cannot attend the meeting, information about the new parking management system on 

Abbot Kinney project is available on the website: www.laexpresspark.org/venice/ 

http://www.laexpresspark.org/venice/

